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Greetings to you from the East View Cemetery Association. We hope you 

have a wonderful Christmas and holiday season.  We are thankful for you and

the support you’ve provided to East View during the year.

The East View Cemetery Association continues to partner with community 

groups. The Boy Scouts attend at least two of our workdays, working hard to 

keep the cemetery beautiful. The Boy Scouts will be at our workday Saturday,

December 9th.

The East Lake Neighbors Community Association continues to support East 

View with our workday announcements on their website(eastlake.org). The 

neighborhood association also partners with East View Cemetery for events 

during the year. 

A neighborhood event called “A Grave Affair” was held in the cemetery and 

was a big success. The East View Cemetery Association provided Halloween 

candy and information about our association.  East View received donations 

at the event, and attendees were given printed information for online 

donations.

Please consider donating to the East View Cemetery Association this holiday 

season.  We depend on financial support from our members to pay for 

landscaping and upkeep. 

Please send donations to: East View Cemetery Association, Inc. 

P.O. Box 3572, Lilburn GA 30048-3572. East View Cemetery is a 501(c) 

(13) non-profit organization.  Donations to the East View Cemetery 

Association are tax deductible to the full extent as allowed by law.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Sandra Snyder, Secretary 470-216-1082

Joyce Cameron, Treasurer 770-923-1674

http://www.eastviewcemetery.org/

